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PROPOSED COMMUNITY HALL AND SPORTS PAVILION  

 

This is a summary of recent progress made in relation to the proposed Community Hall and 

Sports Pavilion Project. 

 

1. As reported previously, the Planning Application is still in the system and consultation 
responses are being reviewed.  
 

2. Our Planning Consultant believes that the Case Officer has all the required 
information to enable the application to be considered soon.  We are, however, 
awaiting feedback from the relevant officer and will continue to follow this up in so far 
as it is reasonable to do so. 

 

3. Project costs to date:  At the time of writing, no further invoices have, to my 
knowledge been received by the Town Council in respect of the development of this 
project. 
 

 

 

 

Councillor Patricia Rolfe 

Chair of CHSP Project Steering Group 

11thNovember 2019                                                                                

 

 

 


